
Good evening parents of the Randolph County School System, 

This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling to make you aware of the following items: 

1) The third round of instructional packets will be distributed on 5/5/20.  A drive-in process, 

like the one used with the first round of instructional packets on 3/19/20, will be used for 

this distribution of instructional packets.  A parent can visit the campus of his/her child’s 

school from 7:30 a.m.-6:00 p.m. on 5/5/20 to pick up this instructional packet.  The 

instructional packet will contain enough material to cover the remainder of the school year 

from 5/5/20-6/9/20.  Please make sure to stop by your child’s school to pick up this 

instructional packet to help us continue with our remote learning plan for our students for 

the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

2) A memorandum to students and parents from me was posted on our school system’s 

webpage, Twitter account, and Facebook account on 4/27/20.  This document outlines the 

procedures to be used to finalize grades for students in Kindergarten through Grade 11 

during the 2019-2020 school year.  I encourage all parents to review this document. 

 

3) Several links with important information in relation to the school closure can be found on 

the homepage of the school system’s webpage.  One link pertains to the different 

communications sent out by our school system during this time of school closure.  The 

other two links are entitled “Coronavirus Resource Page” and “Remote Learning Resource 

Page.”  I hope this information will be helpful to you as we continue to work through this 

time of school closure.        

In closing, I want to “thank” all parents for your continued support of our school system.  Please 

know that I greatly appreciate all of your hard work to help our school system during this time of 

school closure      

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your 

reference. 

I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 




